
Dear Family Social Worker and Resource Parent,

Thank you for your interest in Silverwood’s Foster Family Program! We have partnered with 
Idaho’s Family and Children Services to provide children in foster care the opportunity to 
receive FREE admission to our park once a year! Family members of these children are also 
eligible for discounted tickets at our front gate with a completed application and a valid ID.

The well-being of the children in our community is a cause that is near and dear to our hearts. 
After many years of partnering with the Children’s Village, a trauma-responsive safe haven 
for children that restores trust and hope for children and families who experience abuse, we 
learned more about the state of the fostering program. With the number of available foster 
homes decreasing, and the increase in the number of foster children over the past year due to 
socioeconomic factors, Idaho is also seeing an increase in the severity of the situations children 
are coming from. Now is the perfect time to implement a program such as this in efforts to lift 
the socioeconomic burden on local families.

Here at Silverwood, we want to do what we can to provide an environment for children to 
make happy, healthy, and lifelong memories with their families. The importance and impact 
that these foster families have on our youth are priceless. We are hoping that through this 
program, we can offer this opportunity to children that wouldn’t be able to visit otherwise.

We thank you for all that you do from the bottom of our hearts, and we are grateful that we 
are able to offer these children the opportunity to race down water slides, conquer coasters, 
and make core memories with those that love them.

Please read the instructions on the application, and if you have any questions, please reach 
out to Sara Meddock at smeddock@silverwoodthemepark.com 

Kindly,

Sara Meddock
Public Relations Manager
Silverwood Theme Park



DISCOUNT PROGRAM Foster children are eligible for free admission 
one time per year. To Redeem: Foster children must be accompanied by their resource parent 

(licensed or unlicensed resource family).

STEP 1: 	A representative from the Idaho Department of Child Services completes 
	 the referral.  

STEP 2: 	Two weeks before visit, the resource parent provides the referral to  
	 Sara Meddock at smeddock@silverwoodthemepark.com 

STEP 3: 	On day of arrival, the resource parent provides valid Idaho State issued Photo ID,  
	 and a copy of this completed application to the Silverwood Group Window.

Name of Resource Parent(s):

Address of Resource Parent(s):

Number of Foster Children:

Date of Referral:

Planned Week of Visit:

Name  &  Title of ID DCS 
Representative:

Signature of ID DCS Representative:


